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PUBLIC HEARING AGENDA ITEM 
 

DATE OF PUBLIC HEARING: August 2, 2016 

SUBJECT: Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) between Westminister Public Schools and Head Start for 

Program Year 2016-2017 for classroom space for preschool services at at Mesa Elementary 

FROM: Chris Kline, Director of Human Services Department 

AGENCY/DEPARTMENT: Human Services Department 

HEARD AT STUDY SESSION ON  

AUTHORIZATION TO MOVE FORWARD:  YES   NO 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: That the Board of County Commissioners Approves the 

Intergovernmental Agreement with Westminister Public Schools at Mesa Elementary for Program Year 

2016-2017 

  

 

 

BACKGROUND: 
 
Adams County Head Start (ACHS) is submitting an Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) between Head 

Start and Westminster Public Schools at Mesa Elementary for Program Year 2016-2017.  Westminster 

Public Schools is providing classroom space for preschool services at Mesa Elementary 9100 Lowell 

Blvd., Westminster CO for the term of one-year concurrent with the District’s 2016-2017 academic 

school year. 
 

AGENCIES, DEPARTMENTS OR OTHER OFFICES INVOLVED: 
 
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. 

 

ATTACHED DOCUMENTS:  
 
Resolution 

Intergovernmental agreement 
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FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

Please check if there is no fiscal impact .  If there is fiscal impact, please fully complete the 

section below. 

 

Fund: 31 

Cost Center: 935116 &935117 

    
    
 Object 

Account 

Subledger Amount 

Current Budgeted Revenue:                   

Additional Revenue not included in Current Budget:                   

Total Revenues:                   

    

    

 Object 

Account 

Subledger Amount 

Current Budgeted Operating Expenditure:                   

Add'l Operating Expenditure not included in Current Budget:                   

Current Budgeted Capital Expenditure:                   

Add'l Capital Expenditure not included in Current Budget:                   

Total Expenditures:         

     

      

New FTEs requested:  YES  NO    

     

Future Amendment Needed:  YES  NO    

       

 

 
Additional Note: 
 

 


